
NEW EDUCATION BROCHURES 
 
Through an Urban Forestry Partnership Grant from 
the Texas Forest Service, the Friends of the Rio 
Bosque have prepared a wonderful new series of 
educational brochures on different aspects of the 
natural history of Rio Bosque Wetlands Park.  The 
subjects:   

•  Trees  •  Reptiles and Amphibians  
•  Plants  •  What is a Bosque? 
•  Arthropods  •  Rio Bosque: Just Add Water 
•  Birds •  Exploring the Rio Bosque: A 
•  Mammals      Guide for Young Naturalists 

David Nakabayashi designed the brochures and did 
the artwork.  Maria Trunk was the principal author, 
with Mike Ross (Reptiles and Amphibians) and John 
Sproul (Birds) contributing.  Alejandro Juárez-Reina 
is preparing the Spanish translations.  Epson El Paso 
is doing the printing.  The Trees brochure is avail-
able now.  The others will be coming off the presses 
soon.  Look for them at the visitor center when you 
visit the Park.  We sincerely thank the Texas Forest 
Service for making this project possible.   
 

WILDLIFE NOTES 
 
Since December 17, the Park has been receiving all 
of the treated effluent from the adjacent Roberto 
Bustamante Wastewater Treatment Plant.  The wet-
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Please make checks payable to Friends of the Rio Bosque and mail to:
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